
10th February, 2021 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING 
 
 

Meeting of Gorey-Kilmuckridge Municipal District 
 to be held remotely on Tuesday, 16th February, 2021 at 2:30pm 

 

 
A Chara, 
 
You are invited to attend this Meeting of Gorey-Kilmuckridge Municipal District which will be 
conducted using Microsoft Teams. Below is a list of items for discussion.   
 
Mise le meas, 
 
Michael Drea 
District Manager 
 
  

A G E N D A  
 

 

1. Confirmation of Minutes & Matters Arising 
 

 Confirmation of Minutes of the Monthly Meeting of Gorey-Kilmuckridge 
Municipal District held on the 19th January, 2021. 

 
 

2. Consideration of Reports, Recommendations & Presentations 
 

 Section 40 Reps. 
 

 Presentation by Method Consultants on the Feasibility Study for the Multi-User 
Community Hub in Gorey. 

 

 Gorey Town Park. 
 

 Department Reports: Housing, Environment, Planning, including Approvals & 
Refusals for January 2021, Roads, Waters Services, Community Development, 
Library Services and Wexford Fire Services Report. 

 

 District Report to include General Municipal Allocation to date, Special Projects, 
progress on various Work Programmes, Upcoming Events and Members 
Support Report. 

 
 



 
 
 

3. Prescribed Business by Statute, Standing Orders or Resolutions of the 
Municipal District Members – None 
 

  
 

4. Notice of Motion – None 
 
Consider Motion submitted by Cllr. Fionntán O’Súilleabháin  
 
"That Gorey-Kilmuckridge Municipal District Council acknowledges that if ratified later 
this month, the CETA Trade Agreement could potentially have an adverse impact on 
local farmers as well as on food and environmental standards in our Municipal Area. 
That this Council will follow the example of others in writing to the Minister for 
Enterprise, Trade & Employment respectfully asking that international trade 
agreements, such as CETA (which provides a right to multinational corporations to sue 
Ireland outside the democracy of the ordinary legal and democratic systems) should be 
fully and properly scrutinised by the Oireachtas before any Dáil vote on ratification. 
Also that TDs should be allowed a vote of conscience on such an important and far-
reaching issue."   

 
 
Consider Motion submitted by Cllr. Fionntán O’Súilleabháin  

 
"That Gorey-Kilmuckridge Municipal District Council acknowledges that despite higher 
rents in the Gorey Area, the HAP Rates for the Gorey District are far lower than those 
in neighbouring areas such as Arklow or Carnew. That we will write to the Minister 
requesting that our HAP Rates be updated so as to be brought up to a more realistic 
level and in line with that of Co. Wicklow" 
 
 
 

5. Correspondence – None 
 
 
 

6. AOB 
 

 

 

 

 

 


